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The Center for Economics & Public Policy (CEPP) is offering two awards in support of 
policy-related grant-writing to UCI faculty, to be awarded in the spring of 2013.  Faculty 
applying for these awards must commit to submit a research proposal to a funder external 
to the university, to be administered through CEPP.  The research can be on any 
economics-related public-policy topic, and eligibility is not restricted to economics 
faculty.  Half the award will be distributed initially, and half when the proposal is 
submitted.  The awards can be one of two types: 
 

1. A $2,000 award to individual faculty members 
2. A $3,000 award to individual faculty members co-authoring the proposal and 

subsequent research with a Ph.D. student 
 
The funds may be used for graduate student support, faculty support, or research-related 
expenses.  In the case of a joint faculty-student award, faculty are strongly encouraged to 
provide some graduate student support.  CEPP will provide administrative support for 
producing and administering the grant.   
 
Proposals should consist of a three-page (double-spaced) project description and a budget 
for the award.  The proposal should identify at least one organization to which the 
proposal will be submitted, and explain why the proposal is likely to appeal to that 
organization.  (You are encouraged to explore funding interest and provide 
documentation as part of the proposal.) 
 
Proposals are due to David Neumark (dneumark@uci.edu) by April 30, 2013.  Proposals 
will be selected by the CEPP Internal Advisory Committee, which consists of David 
Neumark, Marianne Bitler, Kitt Carpenter, David Brownstone, and Greg Duncan.   

 


